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Young Voices 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 
We will be returning in January with our school Singing Club to the O2, London 02 arena to perform at the national 
singing event, Young Voices. This is a fantastic opportunity for our children to perform alongside professional, 
celebrity artists as well as other schools from across the country as part of the largest school choir in the world!  
 
This year’s event will take place on Tuesday 16th January 2024.  

Transport to and from the venue will be by coach. Timings are to be confirmed, but please aware that we will be 
returning to school at approximately 00:15.  

The charge to pupils to cover the cost of the coach is to be confirmed but will be in the region of  £27. You will be 
sent payment details at a later date.  If you would still like your child to attend the event, but would find it difficult to 
cover the cost then please do come and speak to us.  
 
You may also like to take the opportunity to purchase a Special ‘Limited Edition’ Young Voices Choir t-shirt for your 
child to wear at the concert as part of their choir uniform. Please note that it is not obligatory for the children to 
wear the t-shirt and a plain white t-shirt would also be acceptable.  
The T-shirts can be purchased through the school for a cost of £15. Ordering information to follow. 
 
Should you wish to purchase tickets for the event they will be available to purchase through the school for a short 
time (at a cost of £25) or later from the box office (Box office prices will be higher). Please note however, that you 
will need to make your own travel arrangements and you will still be required to collect your child from school after 
the event. Ticket information to follow.  

While this is a wonderful and unique experience for the children, it will be a long day for them. Once your child has 
signed up, we will expect their full commitment to attending 2 lunchtime rehearsals a week and learning the music 
and dance moves.  

If you would like your child to take part in this event, please follow the link below to complete the form by 12pm 
Friday 8th September. 

https://forms.office.com/e/2uxEhmU7kF 

Please note there has been a large amount of interest and I have a limited number of spaces, so I will be giving 

priority to children in Year 6 and then offering spaces to children who return their letters on a first come first 

served basis thereafter.  

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Davis 
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